
never been done before, no precedent to justify 
reproductions are to be sold, hence just a 
suspicion of commercialism which would I am afraid 

be somewhat disturbing to certain members of the 
academic staff. At present, we have no
department of fine art. Art Association in 
entirely different category and can support 
such a venture without criticism. University 
has to be so careful not to offend.


